
September 17, 1926. 
 
Mr. Allen A. Peal, 
Western University, 
Kansas City, Kansas. 
 
Dear Mr. Peal: 
 

I hope that the difficulty between yourself and Dr. Peck may not be such as to influence you 
against me, as you must know I refrain from interferring in the conduct of state institutions or 
schools unless compelled to do so. Of course, I know nothing as to the difficulty referred to in 
this matter, but I hope that you will not go so far as to attach personal difficulties to the 
administration. 

 
I thank you for your frank letter and can assure you that confidence are not violated in this 

office. 
 

Yours very truly, 
 
Governor. 


